

Meeting notes for 5-18-2023

Norm Perkins, Sue Glennon, Justin Spence, Amanda Cobb, Chris Jenkins ,Rebecca Roose, Julie Wahlin ,Jay Furr

Sorry these aren't the best notes I make a poor stenographer but this is a basic overview .

Opened meeting

Security? Come July 4 we wont have any cops, Jay is asking our cop on deployment if he would do patrol in the evening or if Allison would be willing to work that evening we have received no word from Chocolate Thunder or green mtn flaggers about traffic control or security .

asking the fire department and road crew if they can provide flaggers for directing traffic during the parade

Justin and Chris put up the signs for the fourth

Explored asking to use celebrate Richmond's venmo /qr code . not an option this year

Call Tommy about car show and if they have a website we left them a message but don't believe they have a website

Sue called greensea but they haven't called back

Amanda will be taking photos of trailer and anything else we are selling

Anylast questions , closed the meeting coin drop is Saturday